
From: Yun Ma
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Against License number 20210000368
Date: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 11:12:47 PM

Dear Legislative Hearing Officer

Hello. First of all, thank you very much for writing to us so that we have the opportunity to
express our opinions. My name is YunMa, I am a resident who lives at 1004 Lafond Ave. I
and my family firmly against License number 20210000368, which is opening a car repair
shop at 1033 Thomas Ave. The main reasons are as follows: 1. It is unfavorable to the
environmental hygiene around the community; 2. It is bad for public security; 3. It is bad for
the safety of traffic roads, especially the main road next to it, which is also a crossroad. 
Various insecurity factors affect the quiet life and safety of the surrounding residents; in
summary, we are firmly opposed to the above!
My phone number is 612-356-0759

Sincerely
YunMa

mailto:yunma59@gmail.com
mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us

